
 

19th July 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers  

 

Leadership Structure 2024-2025 

 

I am thrilled to share some exciting developments in terms of the upcoming Leadership Team. From 

September, I will be continuing to provide executive leadership to Saltersgate Infant School and 

additionally Scawsby Junior Academy, within our Trust alongside continuing as Principal at Richmond 

Hill Primary Academy.  

 

Mrs Cousins as Head of School will resume her two days per week in her Trust role of Director of 

Curriculum Effectiveness, therefore in order to add additional capacity to the Senior Leadership Team, I 

am delighted to inform you that Mr Coe has been appointed as Acting Deputy Head & Mrs Johnson-

Quinn, as Acting Assistant Head (Classroom based). Both bring reliable experience and qualities to their 

role. 

 

Both Mrs Cousins and I are excited about these developments as we feel this will bring added value to 

Richmond Hill and look forward to an exciting year ahead in 2024-2025.    

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Debbie Secker 
Principal  

 

 

 
 


